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As part of Puget Sound Energy’s power pole inspection program, crews from Osmose Utilities, Inc.—a service 
partner of PSE—will conduct inspections, testing and restoration on hundreds of power poles across PSE’s 
service area this year. This routine maintenance work is required so PSE can assess the strength of the power 
pole(s) to ensure continued safety and electric service reliability. In some cases, treatment may be necessary 
to extend the life of a pole. 

Osmose Utilities, Inc. technicians are under contract with PSE and are authorized to perform pole inspection 
and treatment as well as restoration services. All Osmose technicians will carry photo identification and this 
PSE letter of authorization. When performing pole inspections, they will drive service vehicles with the Osmose 
logo on the vehicle doors. For more information about Osmose, please visit osmoseutilities.com.  

Thank you for your patience during this routine maintenance work. It’s our goal to complete the work as quickly 
and efficiently as possible, while minimizing disruptions to your neighborhood. If you have questions or 
concerns, please contact: 

Julia VanDyne 
Program Manager 
Puget Sound Energy 
503-954-6780 
Julia.vandyne@pse.com 


